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ANTHC Telehealth News Bulletin: April 2022  

Telehealth 
https://anthc.org/telehealth/ 

ANTHC Telehealth News: 

 New training video: The ANTHC Telehealth team has partnered with Dr. David Andrews, 

medical director of the ANMC ENT department to make an “ANTHC Telehealth Otoscope 

Instructions”. This video can be viewed on the Telehealth Resources page of our website here: 

https://anthc.org/telehealth/telehealth-resources/ or on the ANTHC Learning Channel here: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ocKblzsxSHc 

 Keep checking our page for upcoming training videos on using AFHCANcart, 

AFHCANweb, and sharing images in Zoom during a video call.  

 

 Telehealth learning opportunities:  

 2022 American Telemedicine Association (ATA) Annual Conference & Expo. This in 

person event will be held May 1-3 in Boston, MA. Virtual access is available, but limited. 

For more information or to register visit: https://gotelehealth.org/ata-2022/about/  

 2022 Northwest Regional Telehealth Resource Center (NRTRC) conference will be held 

September 26-28, 2022 in Salt Lake City, UT.   Virtual attendance options are available. 

For more information please email info@nrtrc.org or visit https://nrtrc.org/conference/ 

For questions call 729-2260 or email AKA-TelehealthPS@ANTHC.ORG  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ocKblzsxSHc

